
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…

Happy March Everyone! ! During the month of February, students had a blast learning about, love, 

friendship and being equal. Students also learned lots about Black History Month. For this Month, 

teachers will be discussing Dr. Seuss, Rhyming, the Color green, SPRING, shamrocks and more! 

First day of Spring 03-20-21

Towards the end of the month, children will have a Spring Fling party, in celebration of Spring and 

Dr Seuss Birthday 03/02, and in celebration of what they have learned during the month in 

remembrance of Dr. Seuss and his amazing work!

Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…



• Please do not forget that due to the 
Pandemic, our center closes promptly 
at 5PM. Any time after that, families 
get charged $15 every 10 minutes.

• Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo
questionnaire at home, before 
dropping off your child. Teachers are 
ready to scan and re-take temperature. 

• We want to thank everyone for staying 
engaged! 

• If you have not done so already, please be sure to sign up for the 
Parent Engagement App. Teachers are working hard daily to be 
able to keep all families posted and involved by share pictures, 
ideas, updates and/or highlights. 

• Teachers and parents are also able to message through the app 
(Responses may not be immediate since they attend to the 
students, if its an emergency, please dial in directly) 

• If you are having issue with the app, please contact Ms. Norma 
at:: (847) 475-1467 EXTENSION 16 or via email at 
Norma@toddlertownevanston.com. 

• The ability to pay your tuition through the app has not been 
enabled yet, the engineers continue working on that, as soon as 
we receive any updates, we will let everyone know!

• Look Out for our Monthly newsletter through the ProCare app 
• Look Out for closures or special events in the ProCare app.

Please keep your child(ren) home if they have 
any symptoms which include, fever, cough, 

diarrhea, vomiting, shortness of breath, sore 
throat, muscle pain, green mucous, loss of 

taste or smell and if you have left the USA or 
have travelled to a HOT ZONE you can NOT 

enter the school.

Please Don’t forget that payments must 
be made on the 1st & 15th of every 
month. On the first you either pay full 
tuition, or half, if you pay only half on 
the 1st, you have until the 15th to pay 
the other half. Late fees will be applied 
for no payments after the first and also
to unpaid balances after the 15th . 

Covid-19
Updates!

For the safety of our students and 
staff, we have added an extra 

safety precaution. Teachers will be 
getting COVID-19 tested very week,



Hello Families!

Well what crazy month we had in February! It felt like snow 
kept piling on us at one point. But luckily, we have made it through. 
The koalas class had a wonderful month of learning. We studied 
different famous men and women who have made an impact on the 
black community. We reviewed the emotions of love and kindness. 
Finally, we learned some new words this month like can, my and 
see. We also had some great activities along with these themes like 
having it rain Valentine’s Day cards.

We are hoping for magnificent March! The month of March 
is honored to a very important person for The National Education. 
That is Dr. Seuss! This whole month we will focus on learning about 

rhyming and accredit the significance of reading. The children will be 
switching to numbers review as well learning how to add numbers 
that equal small sums. We will also be exploring the weather.

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach me 

through email at megan@toddlertownchicago.com or at 

Ext 27

Thank You,

Mrs. Megan

mailto:megan@toddlertownchicago.com


Hello everyone!  Happy March!  To recap the 

month of February, we talked about planets, 

celebrated Friendship day with special treats, made 

our own quilt and discussed items that are red.  

For the month of March, we will be 

discussing the topics of shapes, transportation, 

introducing spring to the students, since the first 

day of spring is 03-20-21. We will be planting 

flowers, making umbrellas, and having a spring 

celebration with special treats at the end of the 

month.  It should be a great month!

PS. If you ever need to get in touch with me, feel 

free to shoot me an e-mail at: 

taga@toddlertownchicago.com, 

Or Dial 773-622-9433 Extension 26

mailto:taga@toddlertownchicago.com,%20ext


February was a great month! It was all about love and Friendship. The Explorers learned about emotions and the 

heart shape. We also talked about Winter and worked on recognizing Letters, Numbers, and Colors. We used a lot of 

sensory activities such as Sparkly white sand in the sensory table, as well as shaving cream to create the snow, cotton 

balls, and actual Snow. Students also had the opportunity to create lots of fun crafts in the class. 

For the month of March, we will talk about Saint Patrick Day and Easter. We are going to do some projects to 

create our Bulletin boards. The children will continue learning to recognize and write letters of the alphabet, we will 

Focus on the letter “Ee. We will also continue reviewing our bilingual lessons, such as colors, numbers, and days of the 

week using different types of learning.  Finally, I want to welcome our new students in our classroom. Hailey, Melanie, 

Emilia, Anna, Jordi and Landon.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-9733 Ext 25 or via email at: 

cintya@toddlertownchicago.com and karla@toddlertownchicago.com

Once again thank you for all your support!

mailto:cintya@toddlertownchicago.com
mailto:karla@toddlertownchicago.com


Hello Families! 

My name is Ms. Nataly and I will be working in the Butterflies classroom! I am super excited and 

thrilled to meet every single of you and learn more about each child in the Butterflies class. In the first 

weeks of February, I had the chance to meet a few of you and I cannot wait to keep in communication 

with you guys to help our children to receive a quality education and have plenty of fun while doing so. 

Therefore, this past week we have been working with our children on letter recognition and how to write 

the first three letters of the alphabet! We have also focused on recognizing shapes and numbers! With 

all this in mind, we are hoping for our children to be more aware in recognizing and writing the first 5 

letters of the alphabet by the end of this month! But let us not forget about the celebration of Friendship 

Day! We are very thankful for all the goodies that were brought in for our children to enjoy! We had so 

much fun and talked about the importance of being kind to each other! 

For the month of March, children will be motivated and challenged to recognize the rest of the 

alphabet and to become familiar with the weather as it keeps changing; this will be the perfect time to 

introduce the different seasons of the year! I cannot wait to talk to you guys soon and to work with our 

children to help them reach new goals! If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at 

nataly@toddlertownchicago.com or you can also call our Butterfly class extension 23! 

Thank you in advance for your collaboration! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-9433 EXT 23

Or email me at Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com

-Ms. Nataly and Ms. Irene

mailto:nataly@toddlertown.com
mailto:Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com


773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.

Chicago, IL 60639

Hello Families!

For the month of February, we said some goodbye and hellos! We were sad to see Ms. Areli and Ms. Selena go but 
we wish them the best of luck! But we got to welcome a new teacher, Ms. Fatima! She is wonderful and getting to know 

our Toucans as well as how to coordinate a few things in the classroom. We had a great month of learning in the transition. 
The toucans studied their colors and shapes as well learning about love during Friendship Day.

For the month of March, the students will be learning about some fun new themes. The children will learn about 
spring, plants, and animals. We will also have some fun themes associated with these lessons like exploring animals as well 

as a rain experiment. We will still be reviewing our basic concepts like ABCs, Numbers, colors, and shapes.

Parents: All staff members are working with Ms. Fatima about the school as well as daily routines. Please be 
patient and we will be up and running in no time.

Thank you,
Mrs. Megan

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please email Ms. Fatima at fatima@toddlertownchicago.com

mailto:fatima@toddlertownchicago.com

